
LEHIGH VALLEY I 
BROADCASTING Qr 

SERVICE 

Q w 
39-41 NORTH TENTH STREET 

ALLENTOWN, PA. 
January 1'' 

1 9 3 '' 

Mr Kermit Geary 
Walnutport,R.F.D.#2 

Dear Sir: - 

I wish to thank you very much for your 
communication of January twelfth,and I am enclosing 
our verification stamp as you requested. 

Your notation of the code i terference on 
1420 and 1460 kilocycles is exceedKnely interesting 
to men and I should appreciate your checking this 
phenefena again and subsequently advising me whether 
it is still present. 

I should like very much to have you stop 
off at our new transmitter at your convenience and 
look our plant over. You may find me there usually 
from Friday evening until Sunday afternoon. And it 
goes,without saying,that I shall look forward with 
pleasure to meeting you. 

ncerely you 

o. 1. Davis, 
T chnical Director. 


